It Can Get Crowded at the Top of Awards

John Fuller (MO), NEAFCS Awards and Recognition Training Committee

Awards are being submitted. This is a great time to look at all the options for your award. Some categories get really crowded.

Out of 632 entries, one of the awards receives 9% of the submissions. That may not seem like a lot, however compare 9% (57 entries) in contrast to a 1% (2-5 entries). Before submitting take a look and see if there may be other options for your awards. If you would like to see





Remember to submit an award your membership dues deadline is December 31, and the deadline for award submission is March 15th. That is the national level. State deadlines are earlier. Please check with your Vice President of Awards and Recognition. Here is the instruction link for award submission https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/assets/awards/2021-awards/How%20to%20Apply%20for%20an%20Award%20-%20Step-by-Step.pdf

